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I fully oppose more taxes on our fuel. We already have almost the highest fuel cost in 

the nation in Eastern Oregon and it really impacts our way of life.  It is currenty hard 

to keep up with expenses week to week. Increasing will create an additional burden 

most middle to low income people can't afford. 


